
Submitter: Patrick Newson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources 

Measure: SB789 

It is important to recognize and support the seed growing industry in Oregon. Without 

these regulations in place to limit canola production, the brassica seeds and industry 

would be threatened by the mono cropping agriculture of canola production. As a 

farmer and consumer of Oregons beautifully grown produce, I implore you to support 

this bill. Without the passing of SB 789, the door could open to thousands or tens of 

thousands of acres of unregulated canola production, which would likely destroy the 

unique attributes of the Willamette Valley’s specialty seed production ability and the 

industry built up around it.  


